
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 8750S 
(505) 827-7131 

February 12, 1999 

Mr. James Bruce 
Post Office Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: Application of Odessa Oil Investments, Inc. 
Case No. 11839 (de novo) 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

By letter dated February 8, 1999 you requested a continuance of the above-entitled case 
until the Oil Conservation Commission hearing in April of 1999. The application for a de 
novo hearing was tiled in November of 1997 and was first set for hearing on April 9, 
1998. At your request, the case was continued to the following hearing date and has been 
continued since that setting. This case will be continued indefinitely and not appear on 
the Commission docket until such time that you contact the Commission with a request 
for a setting. 


